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Appeal of Sarah Berwald to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 549 Asbury Street.  (Ward 4)

I'm appealing the minimum bedroom window opening requirements (#4) because I don't have enough time or
funds to have the windows replaced by August 30th.  I'm also appelaaing the repairs to be done to the garage
because of the lack of enough time again, and the funds. available.

8/16/10 Fire Inspection Correction Notice

9/7/10 1:30

[Enter Summary Here]

[Enter Recommendation, with specific references to items in orders, deadlines and extensions]
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